
 ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA 

HEADTEACHER: MRS A DUFFY 

TEL:  0161 370 8698   FAX:  0161 371 1964 
E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk 

WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk  

 

   

  QEL 
  

Friday 16th June 2023 

HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

St Anne’s Choir Singing For Manchester City 

         

Our St Anne’s Choir were invited to sing at Manchester City’s Treble celebrations this week! We sang for all 

the players, coaches and Pep before they joined the parade in Manchester City Centre! It really was an 

unforgettable experience and the children sang beautifully. 

           

 

Observational Drawings In Year One 

Year One have been working on observational drawings. Their art unit focus is 'Birds' and they have been 

working hard, using different media to create feathers. 
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Summer Holiday Camps at Aldwinians RUFC 

Aldwinians Rugby Club are running Summer Holiday Camps for children from Reception all the way 

up to Year 6. The camps cover sports such as: rugby, football, dodgeball, netball, tag football 

(American football), ultimate frisbee, archery, boccha, end zone, athletics, striking and fielding 

games, evasion games, problem solving and fun races. The cost of the camp is £60 for all 4 days, 

or £17 per day. If your child is in receipt of benefit related free school meals, they have secured 

funding from the government to offer a free place. Please contact school for your child’s UPN if this 

is something you’re interested in. More information can be found on the Aldwinians homepage. 

Sun Safety 

Now that our weather is so warm, we want to ensure our children are safe in the sun. Please can 

you help us to keep the children safe by doing the following:  

• Provide a labelled hat for your child to wear in school.  

• Show your child how to apply their own sunscreen and encourage your child to apply sunscreen 

each morning before they come to school. 

 • Provide a labelled sunscreen for your child to apply during the school day. It is recommended that 

the sunscreen be hypoallergenic and above factor 15. We also ask for the non-aerosol variety. 

 • Ensure that hats and sunscreen are clearly labelled with your child’s name and their class. 

 • Provide water in a transparent plastic bottle, labelled with your child’s name.  

• For more advice, please visit: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-

safety 
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Extra- Curricular Clubs  

Monday – Multi-Sports – Years 1 & 2.  

Tuesday – Drama / Football or Cricket Juniors  

Wednesday – Cheer Squad / Street Dance  

Thursday – Dance Yoga  

Friday – Multi–Sports – Juniors   

Whole School Attendance 

                                                                            

 

Reception 90% 

Year 1 96.1% 

Year 2 99.4% 

Year 3 92.4% 

Year 4 95.3% 

Year 5 94.7% 

Year 6 94.7% 
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